State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division

Attn: William J. LeMay, Director
August 31, 1989
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If there are any questions concerning this application, please
contact me or Mr. Ken Beardemphl, (505) 748-1471.

Very truly yours,

T ok 1 Bomna

WILLIAM F. CARR
WFC:mlh
ATTORNEY FOR YATES PETROLEUM CORPORATION
Enclosuresv/
cc w/enc.: ¥ State of New Mexico
0il Conservation Division
District 1II
Post Office Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210



